
                

  

 Friends of Oshkosh Community Media 
 

     
 

 

 

 

Ms. Dortch, 
 
I am writing to you to request a name change for the license holder of our LPFM station. 
The organization itself remains the same, but the name has changed. 
 
The name currently listed on the FFC license is Friends of OCAT and we would like it 
changed to Friends of OCM.  
 

Here is our station info: 
 
Call Sign:  WOCT-LP  
Facility Id:  131805  
Community of License:  OSHKOSH, WI  
 
I have also included a copy of the Corporate Name Change document that was filed with 
the Secretary of State.  
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Ron Harrell                                                              Dean Leisgang 

President, Friends of OCM                                      OCMS Communications Coordinator 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact Dean Leisgang at (920) 236-5269 or email at 

dleisgang@ci.oshkosh.wi.us.  


